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INFORMATION CIRCULAR*

To: Members of the staff

From: The Assistant Secretary-General for Human Resources Management

Subject: TAKE OUR DAUGHTERS TO WORK DAY - 23 APRIL 1998

1. On Thursday, 23 April 1998, the United Nations Secretariat, in cooperation
with the United Nations Children’s Fund, the United Nations Development
Programme, the United Nations Development Fund for Women, the United Nations
Population Fund, the United Nations Staff Committee and the Group on Equal
Rights for Women will jointly celebrate Take Our Daughters to Work Day from
9 a.m. to 12.30 p.m. in the General Assembly Hall.

2. All staff are invited to participate with their daughters aged 9 to 15.
There will be no organized activities for girls younger than 9 years old. To
the extent possible, all girls should be pre-registered. However, late
registration will begin at 9 a.m. outside the General Assembly Hall. A range of
different activities are planned throughout the morning. Parents are requested
to bring their daughters and guests to the General Assembly Hall no later than
9 a.m. and to pick them up at the General Assembly Hall before 12.30 p.m. It is
suggested that the children spend the rest of the afternoon with their
parents/mentors observing and participating in their work environment.

3. Bearing in mind the importance of this day for our daughters, who will
become the managers and decision makers of the future, supervisors are
encouraged to exercise maximum flexibility.

-----

* Expiration date of the present information circular: 30 April 1998.
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